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Spring, 2024 
 
Dear International Golfers,  
 
This letter explains the procedure for participating in the 2024 World Senior Golf 
Championships to be held August 22-August 30, at the Hyatt Tamaya Resort & Spa, in 
Santa Ana Pueblo, New Mexico, just outside of Albuquerque.   
 
The original deadline for entries was May 1, 2024, but that deadline has been 
extended to June 1, 2024.   
 
I’d like to explain some changes to the entry process this year.   
 

1. PAYMENT: You will not need to send me your credit card information.  
You will email me your entry forms, and I will email an invoice for the amount of 
money that you owe. The invoice will come from Invoice@Authorize.net.  
Please check your spam folder in case the invoice doesn’t show up in your In-
box.  Click on the link, enter your credit card information, and click “Send”.  
Once you pay, you will receive a digital receipt confirming payment.  Fees 
must be paid by credit card in U.S. funds using Mastercard, Visa, or American 
Express.  This new payment system is done through Chase Bank and is very 
secure.  Authorize.net is a Visa owned company, so the transactions are 
encrypted end to end.  This process will save you money on your entry fees!  

 
2. Inside the back cover of the invitation, you will see a list of “Important 

Information to Remember”, including a checklist of what you need to do to 
be officially entered.   I recommend that you post this in an obvious spot at 
home.  
 

3. You will be making your room reservations directly with the hotel.  You will not 
be fully accepted into the tournament until your Entry Cards and payment are 
received, and your room reservation is confirmed, but you do not need to send 
me a confirmation.  I’ll have access to the room block online.  The “Room 
Reservation Information Card” provides the details.  Please use the website 
listed on the card or use the code WSGC if you call the provided number. 
Something new is that the $10 resort fee is included in the price of the 
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room that you will see on the website.  Tax will be added on at the end of 
your stay.   

4. You will see two cards in addition to the entry card.  
a. The “International Card” has a line for your handicap index, your GHIN#, (if 

you have one), a website and number or code where your handicap can be 
verified if you don’t have a GHIN#, and any Dietary Restrictions or Allergies. 
You will also see a comment about your wife or guest filling out a separate 
card.  

b. The “Practice Round Partner Request/Extra Practice Round Request 
Card” is for you to request your practice round partner(s) and to request 
any extra golf prior to the practice round.   

c. The “Ladies/Guests Entry Card” allows your wife/guest to provide helpful 
information.  This is also where your wife/guest will register for the Ladies 
Golf Tournament and ask for extra practice rounds prior to their tournament 
for a cost of $99 paid at the Pro Shop.  This year, all ladies’ golf will be a 
scramble format as requested by the ladies.   

 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  I’m looking forward to seeing many 
old and new faces this year!   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dianne Yelton  
Executive Director of the World Senior Golf Federation  
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